

2/6/09

Martha's Vineyard Commission

Dear Commissioners,

We are near neighbors to the proposed Bradley Square development. The revised plan addresses the substantive objections that were raised to the original plan.

We feel that this use of what has been neglected property represents a positive change for the historic building, the tenents of the new buildings, the immediate area and for Oak Bluffs generally.

The Commission approved the plan the first time it came before you; there is certainly no reason for further delay in approving the revised plan.

Steve Auerbach
Phyllis Jampol

45 Nashawena Park

Oak Bluffs